Do you have photos to share?



We are currently working on the Blue Ridge

## 50th ANNIVERSARY COMMEMORATIVE ISSUE

and would love to see and print photos you may have of our Blue Ridge Community/Events from the time commencing with our opening in 1974 to present day.

Don't be shy! Send the photos to;

## gazetteblueridge@gmail.com

or drop them off in an envelope clearly marked with your name, telephone, and unit number, and we will be sure to return them to you.

Pictures will only be accepted up to August 10th.

Thank you in advance for your help!

-Blue Ridge HOA, Jo Maiorano, President